EDC committee to discuss
cannabis ballot measures

The ad hoc Cannabis Advisory Committee of the El Dorado County
Board of Supervisors will meet June 19 to discuss commercial
cannabis proposed ballot measures that are planned to go to
the full Board of Supervisors on July 17.

If the Board of Supervisors approves the ballot measures, they
will be placed on the ballot in November.

The meeting will be from 3-5pm at the Planning Commission
Room, Building C, 2850 Fairlane Court, Placerville.

The purpose of the committee is to study and create ballot
measures for different cannabis commercial uses tied to a tax.
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